
 

 

January 2023 Published by the Town of Nackawic 
Updating Nackawic on Recreational, Social, and Cultural Activities 

                

MUNICIPAL OFFICE HOURS 
Monday – Friday  

 8:15 am – 4:30 pm 
Council meetings for the 
month will take place on 
Monday, January 9th & 23rd. 
Council meetings are open 

to the public and are called to order at 7:00 pm.  No matter 
shall be placed on the agenda for consideration at any regular 
Council meeting unless the request for consideration of the 
matter is received by the Chief Administrative Officer, in 
writing, before 12:00 noon on the Friday preceding the day on 
which the meeting is to be held.   
        

Please be advised that the Public 
Works Garage is open from 7:30 am to 
4:00 pm, Monday – Friday. 
 
The Public Works Department would 
like your cooperation during the winter 
months. During this time FERO does 
not empty the Town’s garbage 
receptacles, located along the 
sidewalk.  This results in an 
accumulation of rotting material and 
feces in the spring. Therefore, we ask 

that you refrain from depositing anything in the Town’s 
garbage bins during the winter months.  The bins are covered 
with plastic bags to keep them from filling with snow and 
trash. Your cooperation is appreciated. 

 
Garbage Collection – You are 
reminded that ashes are not permitted 
for weekly garbage collection. 
 
By-law T-1, states, “During the months 
of December, January, February and 
March, between the hours of midnight 
and 7:00 am, no person shall stop or 
park a vehicle unattended on any 
street in the town.”  Vehicles will be 
towed at the owner’s expense. 
 
When shovelling or removing snow 
from your driveway or walkway, please 
do not leave it on the street, sidewalk, 
or move it to another property.  Your 
cooperation is appreciated. 
 

 

2023 Dog Tags are available at Town 
Hall.  The cost for dogs that have 
been vaccinated, spayed or neutered 
is $15.00.  Section 3.01 of By-law S-12 
states, “No person who is a resident 

in the Town of Nackawic shall own a dog without having a 
valid license for that dog under this by-law”.  Fines for not 
having a dog tag start at $25.00.  
        

FREE PUBLIC SKATE: 
Every Wed., Thurs. & Fri. 1:00-2:00 
pm. Saturday & Sunday times vary 
because of scheduling. For more 

information contact the Town Hall at 575-2240, email 
mike.wilson@nackawic.com or follow us on Facebook. 
OUTSIDE USER FEE PAYMENTS can be made with e-transfer 
to townhall@nackawic.com. You can also pay at the Town 
Office Monday – Friday 8:15 – 4:30 OR any rec. employee with 
cash or cheque. 
        

CHRISTMAS DADDIES  

was a great success! We 
provided close to 50 baskets of 
food to area residents who 
needed a little help at Christmas. 
We could not have done this 
without the help of everybody 

who donated money, food and toys. We would like to thank 
our corporate donors; The Waterfront Pub; UpFront 
Cosmetics; Ryan’s Pharmacy; J-Lynn’s YIG; Napa; AV Group; 
and McLaughlin Overhead Doors. Please support these local 
businesses. We also thank the churches, schools and 
individuals who supported in any way. 

Activities continue in the New Year: 
Shuffleboard – Mondays at 1:00 pm 
Cribbage – Tuesdays at 1:30 pm 
Bingo – First and Third Tuesdays at 7:00 pm by FOTB 
Breakfast – Second Saturday of the month from 8 – 10 am 
Jamboree – Last Saturday of the month 7-9:30 pm 
For bowling bookings call Shelby Christie at 323-2059 
Club 300 Draws have begun. Winners will be posted and 
notified. There are still tickets available. Contact Tina Collier 
at 575-2885. 

If you have any questions regarding Hall rental or any  
other matter with the Lions Club call Lion Brian 

 or Dilys Toole at 575-2885. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:mike.wilson@nackawic.com
mailto:townhall@nackawic.com


Nackawic Neighbourhood Watch would 
like to wish you a very safe and Happy 
New Year! We have contacted the RCMP 
many times in 2022 on behalf of our 
residents to report incidents and crimes 
in our area. We look forward to working 
with you to keep our community safe in 

2023! If you would like information on how to be a part of 
Neighbourhood Watch in Nackawic or if you would like to 
discuss a concern/incident, please contact us. Let’s work 
together to make Nackawic a safe place for our residents. 
There is help and support available for you. Please call 471-
0606 or email nackawicneighbourhoodwatch@gmail.com.  
        

*Christmas Box Prizes* 
We would like to thank all the 
participants. The Mall boxes were 
awesome! All of you helped to make 
this very successful and in such a 
short period of time. 

FIRST PRIZE WINNER – Scotia Bank – A free night stay at 
Pokiok Guest House donated by Nancy and Donald Moore. 
SECOND PRIZE – Nackawic Library – A bowling party for 16 
donated by the Lions Club. 
THIRD PRIZE – J-Lynn’s, Your Independence Grocer – Gift 
certificate from The Waterfront Pub. 
PEOPLE’S CHOICE – Nackawic Library – Gift from The Great 
Canadian Dollar Store. 
We look forward to seeing the boxes dressed up for winter and 
spring. There will also be prizes for these seasons, so get your 
thinking caps on. I will be contacting you as to the time we 
would like your boxes to be decorated. 
        

Sno-Drifters Club 10 Fundraiser will 
take place on January 28th at the 
Waterfront Pub. Cunningham/Haines 
will be playing from 9:00 pm -12:00 
am. The event is currently sold out; 

however, a limited number of tickets will be sold at the door 
on January 28, based on the capacity of the event. Get your 
dancing shoes ready! Club 10 will be running a Silent Auction 
with some amazing prizes. Happy New Year! 
        

Middle Southampton Community 
Hall Cribbage, on Fridays at 1:30 pm.  
All welcome to play.   
 

        

We would like to thank our most 
recent donors: UNIFOR Local 219, 
NVFD and the Lions Club. All our 
donations go towards feeding our 
students and supporting playgound 

upgrades. Thank you to all for your continued support! 
        

 

We would like to thank everyone who 
donated to the mitten tree, your help 
with this endeavor made it possible to 
spread the gift of warmth. 
 
Join us on Saturday, Feb. 11 and 
support the library at the Lions Club 
Community Breakfast. Money raised 
will go to programs for our community. 
Enjoy a delicious breakfast you don’t 
have to make. 

 
Story Time resumes on Wednesday, 
Jan. 11th at 10:30. Stories, songs, 
action rhymes and of course, a fun 
craft – a great way to introduce your 
young ones to the library. 
 
Friday mornings at 11:00, join us for 
coffee, tea, and a sweet treat. Come in 
and see what’s new at the library! 
 
Join Marlene McCallum on Tuesday, 
Jan. 10th from 10 am – 11:30 am to 
create multimedia projects. Different 
projects will be offered each month.  
For more information call 575-2136. 
 
Jan. 12th at 2:30 pm. This month’s 
selection is “The Christmas Wedding 
Guest” by Susan Mallery. Come and 
join in some lively discussion. Pick up 

next month’s book “American Dirt” by Jeanine Cummins. 
 
Knitting/Crafting Group: Thursdays 
from 2-4. We would love to have our 
local crafters and knitters share the 
tricks of the trade with each other and 
new to knitters and crafters. 
 
Family Fun – Thursday from 6-8 pm. 
Come in and play one of the many 
board games available. 
 
Wednesday at 3:30 pm. Have fun with 
Science, Technology, Engineering, Art 
& Math. Experiments and hands on 
learning fun for ages 6-12. 

 
Library Hours:  Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri: 9:30–1:00 & 2:00–5:00 
                           Thursdays: 12:00–5:00 & 6:00–8:00 
        

Take off Pounds Sensibly 
Meet every Tuesday evening at the new 
Baptist Church on McNair Dr. Weigh-in 
from 4:30-5:30 and meeting follows at 
5:45 pm. For more information contact 
our leader Evelyn Rossiter at 575-8717. 
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